Happy Friday! Welcome back after the half term break. We have all settled back well into the school term

and the holidays already feel like a distant memory.

Superstars of the Week
Class 3 - Lexi

Class 4- Isaac

Class 5 -Tyler

Class 6 — Sammi-Jo
Class 7 - Lillie

Class 8 — Jackson

Class 9 — Mason

Class 10 — James

Class 12- Sophie

Good behaviour monitoring — the table shows the percentage of good behaviour in each class:

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6
100% 100% 100% 100% 100% 100% 100% 100%
Attendance

Please remember individual attendance is monitored when below 95%
Recept | Class3 | Class4 | Class5 | Class6 | Class7 | Class 8 | Class9 | Class Class
ion 10 12
94% 94% 93% 95% 94% 96% 98% 96% 94% 94%

Congratulations to class 8 for having the best attendance this week.

We will be having a parent and child Christmas dinner day on Monday 9" December. Places are extremely
limited and are on a first-come first served basis and can be booked at the office. Dinners would be £2.50

per adult.




